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AAENP Stands With Our Members Through Hurricane Helene 

The American Academy of Emergency Nurse Practitioners is acutely aware that Emergency Nurse 

Practitioners and other members of the emergency team are working diligently to provide care for those 

impacted by Hurricane Helene this past weekend. Many have been mobilized in response to this disaster 

due to military, FEMA and other support services. We are proud of the dedicated and life-saving care 

you provide, and for your contributions to recovery efforts within states and regions sustaining 

insurmountable damage. For those of you personally impacted, we offer heartfelt sympathies. Our 

thoughts are with you as you navigate the days ahead. 

AAENP cares deeply about our members. Because of this, we request that members share knowledge of 

any catastrophic losses of home, loved ones, or other significant impacts to themselves or other 

members. Please send the following information to info@aaenp-natl.org: 

1. Name and cell phone number of member making the notification 

2. Name of member suffering loss due to Hurricane Helene 

3. Brief description of loss 

4. Best contact email and phone number for member sustaining loss 

5. State of member residence 

   

 

 


